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Kids In Need Foundation Recognized at the March Galena Park ISD Board 
Meeting

Houston, Texas: At the March 7th Board of Trustees meeting, Galena Park ISD recognized the 
Kids In Need Foundation, a national 501(c)(3) organization, for the generous donation of Lysol 
Disinfecting Wipes.

The Kids In Need Foundation serves the interests of teachers and students in under-resourced 
areas to provide supplies for student and teacher success.

The Galena Park ISD Custodial Services Department and Warehouse Department facilitated 
distribution of the wipes on campuses by receiving the shipments and overseeing the 
distribution of wipes to each campus staff member, including nurses and cafeteria managers.

A plaque of appreciation was presented to Mr. Levi Gaston, Director for Custodial Services, and 
Mr. Julien Guillory, Director for Warehouse Operations, on behalf of Kids In Need by the Board 
of Trustees and Dr. John Moore, Superintendent of Schools. The plaque will be mailed to the 
organization’s national office in Roseville, Minnesota.
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Pictured: Dr. John Moore, Superintendent of Schools; Mr. Julien Guillory, 
Director for Warehouse Operation Services; Mrs. Norma Hernandez, GPISD 

Board Trustee; Mr. Levi Gaston, Director for Custodial Services
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